
Respect. Integrity. Excellence. 

TROJAN PRIDE – BE RESPECTFUL, BE RESPONSIBLE, BE SAFE 
Emma Stevens, Zach Baker, Lucas Redalen, Ari Wilkemeyer, Gabe Heiden, Ryker Dahl, Trenton 
Servais, Ava Helgemoe, Halle King, Avree Connaughty, Alivia Oppelt, Sawyer Schwanke, 
Anthony Woxland, Honesty Winrow, Colten Jenkins, Ella Woxland, Cambria Bauer, Lucas 
Rasmussen, Slade Pepin, Ryken Anderson, Rylan Brand, Myles Spitzer, Sydney Rye, Emma 
Hughes, Jack Rislove, Jackson Spitzer, Carissa Johnson, Simon Horton, Mackenzie Rasmussen, 
Emma Grindland, Joey Evenson, Alex Oian, Kaylee Bearbower, Isaak Michel, Nora Rasmussen, 
Paityn Rasmussen, Christian Lesser, Etta Ronnenburg, Conor Poepping, Brady Krage, Raive 
Ristau 
 

Trojan Pride Table-  Above and Beyond – 
Emilee Peterson, Ayden Garrett, Kaitlyn Bunke, Addison Drinkall, Jack Rislove, Ava Matter 
 

Nanotechnology Day- Our 5th grade students attended a Nanotechnology Day on October 9th in 
our Commons Area.  Nanotechnology is not a specific field of science; it encompasses all areas. 
Nano deals with a size - a small size - the size of molecules. Technology involves the application 
of that size to better materials and processes. 
Our students rotated through about 12 activity stations. Each station was manned by a member 
of the Winona State University Chemistry Club. The stations were designed to deal with one or 
more of these specific goals: In addition to those goals our students were able to interact with 
goal oriented college students, gain insight to science related careers, and practice scientific 
thinking. Every station falls under one of the MN Science Standards. 
 

National Fire Prevention Week – October 7-13 
Thank you to our local Fire Fighters for coming to school to talk with our elementary students 
about fire prevention.  Students were given the opportunity to make a poster promoting this 
year’s theme- “Look. Listen. Learn. Be aware. Fire can be anywhere.” 
 

Good Shepherd Nursing Home – Our 4th grade students visit Good Shepherd every Thursday to 
do projects, read or play games with the residents. What a wonderful opportunity for all! 
 

5th Grade Safety Patrol -  Cambria Bauer, Jace Dvorak, Alexa Smith, Hunter Rislov, Landon 
Volkman, Jack Lawston, Raegen Hoseisel, Torryn Schneider, Caden Mattson, Abby Fenske, Kaia 
Drinkall, Nadia Happel, McKenna Smith, Kayla Magin, Kaitlyn Bunke, Shelby Smith, Ella 
Woxland, Audrey Frick, Kennedy Diepenbrock, Ava Helgemoe, Nerisse Hermanson, Evelyn 
Hertling, Annabele Rivers, Aiden Rivers, Kaylee Krage, William LaFluer, Ethan Lanning 
 

Parent Teacher Conferences – PTCFast – Conferences will be October 29th from 1-7:30. This 
year we will again use the online PTCFast to schedule our conferences.  This will be rolled out to 
families on October 17th.   
 

EC- 5 Friday Flyers – We will be sharing our Friday Flyers via email again this year.  Those with 
no internet service will receive a paper copy.  We are also providing translated copies to 
families who speak Spanish. 
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